
 

 

Village of Fort Edward 

Board of Trustees – Public Hearing 

Monday, July 7, 2025, at 6:00 p.m. 

 

 

Roll Call: Trustee Williams, Trustee Carpenter, Trustee Cutler, Trustee Boucher 

Absent:  

 

Present: Rob Martin, Matthew Rimkunas, Sharon Tasker-Dalton, Doreen Rabine, Frank Burkhardt, Dave Armando, Dave 

Earsing 

 

The mayor opened the public hearing at 6:18 p.m. 

 

PUBLIC HEARING – MORATORIUM PFAS 

 

Summary 

 

The meeting focused on discussing the status of a moratorium and the closure of a public hearing, with no further 

comments or questions raised by attendees. The board has decided to close the public hearing and is open to reconvening if 

necessary. 

 

Outline 

Moratorium Status and Public Hearing Closure  

The meeting confirmed that the moratorium status remains unchanged since the last meeting. A previous meeting held by 

Clean Earth was well attended, and questions raised will be addressed by the company. The board decided to close the 

public hearing for now, with the option to reopen it if needed. 

 

A motion to close the public hearing was made by Trustee Cutler and seconded by Trustee Williams, which was carried 

unanimously. 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Janelle Rose 

Village Clerk-Treasurer 


